
Safely Obtaining 
Support (SOS)
WISCONSIN’S NETWORK FOR SAFETY

Are you a parent needing child 
support but need to do so safely?

Simply say “SOS” to any child 
support staff member and you will 
be connected to child support 
services to safely obtain a court 
order for support.

Help is always available.

• Nationwide Domestic Violence 
1−800−799−SAFE(7233)

• TTY 1−800−787−3224 
• (206) 518-9361 for video phone 

only for deaf callers.

The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity 
employer and service provider. If you have a disability and need to 
access services, receive information in an alternate format, or need 
information translated to another language, please call the Child 
Support Program at 608-422-6250. Individuals who are deaf, hard of 
hearing, deaf-blind or speech disabled can use the free Wisconsin 
Relay Service (WRS) – 711 to contact the department

What you can expect:

• Expert informed, 
safe case 
management 
services

• Additional 
courtroom security

• Referrals to 
community 
partners

• Safety planning

• Choices in how 
your case is 
managed
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